

From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 2/24/2011 9:34:45 PM
To: 'paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov' (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE: Cold Weather this Weekend

Nope. Just let me know and I will make sure you are given the royal treatment.

From: Clanon, Paul [mailto:paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Thursday, February 24, 2011 09:33 PM
To: Cherry, Brian K
Subject: Re: Cold Weather this Weekend

If you wind up using the trucks, would it be disruptive for me to go see Saturday?

On Feb 24, 2011, at 8:56 PM, "Cherry, Brian K" <BKC7@pge.com> wrote:

More data

From: Bottorff, Thomas E
Sent: Thursday, February 24, 2011 08:50 PM
To: Cherry, Brian K
Subject: Fw: Cold Weather this Weekend

Fyi
Tom

Sent from my BlackBerry Wireless Handheld

From: Williams, Geisha
Sent: Thursday, February 24, 2011 05:42 PM
To: Darbee, Peter; Johns, Christopher; Keenan, Jack
Cc: Salas, Edward A (ET); Burt, Helen; Pruett, Greg S.; Bottorff, Thomas E
Subject: Cold Weather this Weekend

We are expecting cold weather day (CWD) conditions across our service territory this weekend. Storage supplies and compressor station operations look good. The expected systemwide demand on Saturday is for 3.5 BCF versus an average of 2.5 BCF this time of year.

The average temperature in SF on Saturday is forecast to be 42.4

degrees - with a range of 38 to 47 degrees. The Peninsula is our most sensitive gas system due to the pressure reductions we have implemented and as a result we are preparing for a Stage 1 event.

Stage 1 simply means that we will be implementing our LNG strategy at the SF Load Center on Saturday morning and possibly on Sunday morning as well.. At these temperatures and with LNG, we will not need to curtail any customers unless the average temperature drops an additional 4 to 5 degrees. We have initiated our customer outreach plans and will be contacting various stakeholders including the SFFD, City Hall, PUC, etc.

If the forecast worsens and we need to go into a Stage 2 scenario, we would curtail non-core customers from SF to Mountainview - this is not expected at this time.

I will be getting an update tomorrow morning and will be ready to provide an update during our noon meeting.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks.